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Following the adjournment of the May 15, 2021 Forest Lakes Fire Board regular board meeting, 
Board Chairman Tom Cummiskey introduced District 4 Supervisor Judy Begay, who had 
attended the regular board meeting along with Cheryl L. Barlow-Coconino County District 4 
Director.  In addition to Chief Dave Rodriquez, there were five board members, fourteen 
members of the public and four members of the fire department in attendance at the Forest Lakes 
Fire District Office, 1508 North Merzville Rd., Forest Lakes, Arizona.   

The only agenda item for the special meeting was a presentation by Judy Begay, who opened by 
stating she wished to address any comments, concerns or issues from the residents.   
 
As an added bonus, she provided real time updates for COVID-19 restrictions (a moving target,  
issued just the day before by Coconino County leadership.) 
 
For the record, her presentation is attached.  It is also available on the FLFD web site.  The 
presentation includes contact information for both her and Cheryl. 
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In closing she said she expects this to be the first of many visits to Forest Lakes.  
 
Following the presentation there was a working lunch and a tour of the Forest Lakes community.    
 


